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January 15, 2018 

 

Congratulations on being selected a winner and having an outstanding project at your 
Regional Science Fair.  We at the Science Education Foundation of Indiana are pleased to 
extend an invitation to you to participate in the 30th Hoosier Science and Engineering Fair 
that will be held at “The Center” (Heritage Research Group Corporate Facility) in 
Indianapolis, Indiana. The fair date is Saturday March 24, 2018.  A tentative schedule is 
included in this mailing.  Most recent updates will be posted at www.sefi.org/hsef  

 
Please read all of the information in this packet carefully and comply with all of the 
guidelines to ensure a trouble-free event. 

 
Enclosures with this letter include: 

 
1. Driving Map to The Center. 
2. General Information about HSEF 
3. Display and Safety Guidelines 
4. Waiver of liability, Photo Release form and W-9 (required of all projects) 
5. Scholarship application instructions (This is for Grade 12 students only and will be 

available for download on the HSEF website) 
 

 
 
 
 

Again, Congratulations on your good work. I look forward to seeing you soon. 
 

 
Glen M. Cook, Jr.  
Executive Director, SEFI 

http://www.sefi.org/hsef

